
OFGS Autumn Meeting 2014

The meeting was held in cloudy conditions with a light wind on Friday, 5th September at
Aldeburgh Golf Club where we were looked after superbly as usual. This year there was
another excellent turn out of 26 members. Guy Jenkinson and Clive Beardall made a
welcome return some years after their last outings at a meeting at Aldeburgh.

Once again the overall scoring was excellent as can be seen from the results shown below.
The Howard-Smith Cup was won for the third year running, and sixth time in all, by Peter
Howard-Dobson, an excellent performance.

Before presenting the prizes, Norman Porter, Captain of OFGS, called for a short silence in
memory of John Gooderham, a staunch supporter of the Society, who died in June.

Points

Coronation Cup (best overall) Norman Porter 41

Le May Cup (scratch) Mike Schneidau 30 acb

1st Div 1 Jonny Newton 40

2nd Div 1 Barry Hitchcock 39acb

2nd Div 2 Peter Howard-Dobson 37

Foursomes 1st Roger Wharton & James Blyth 37

Foursomes 2nd Richard Graves & Hugh Curle 36

Lamb Trophy Mike Schneidau 84

Howard-Smith Cup Peter Howard-Dobson 73

Mayhew/Sneath Salver (9 holes) Barry Lorkin 18acb

Stokes Tankard Richard Sayer

Following the prize giving Norman addressed the audience outlining the way forward and
introducing the Runyard Trophy, a new Suffolk and Norfolk schools tournament to be held at
Woodbridge Golf Club later this month.

We look forward to returning to Aldeburgh on Friday, 11th September next year.


